
                 

Year 1C Spring Newsle1er 
Your children are making excellent progress and impressing us all 

daily! 

A1endance and punctuality  

It is very important children 
a9end school every day, missing 
school will have an impact on 
your child’s learning.  

The recommended bed@me is 
7:30pm this enables your child 
to be at their best and ready to 
learn. 

PE 

Our class will con@nue having 
PE on Tuesdays and Fridays 
every week.  

Please make sure that children 
have a labelled PE bag in 
school with their kit inside.  

Screen Time 

It is important that your children are 
not spending too much @me on their 
screens, including any phones, ipads 
etc. Too much spent looking at 
screens may damage your children’s 
eye sight and will not support their 
development.  

We encourage children to spend @me 
playing outside, which will support 
their mental and physical 
development. 

The recommended screen 
@me(including TV) is 1 hour per day.  

 

 

 

Topics.  

This half term our topic is ‘ArcCc Adventures’.  
We will be learning all about different arc@c animals, weather and the environment in the arc@c and 
where the arc@c is and who lives there! 
In English we will be wri@ng rhyming stories and riddles about arc@c animals. In Art we will develop 
our drawing and pain@ng skills, recrea@ng the northern lights! 
 
AOer half term our topic will be ‘We Are Britain’.  

Spellings and Targets 

New targets for the Spring term will be set for your child and 
you will be able to find these in your child’s diary. 

Please support children at home to achieve these targets. 

Your children will receive new spellings and be tested on their 
spellings on a Friday. 

Reading at home 

Thank you for all of your support in the Autumn term with your 
child’s reading.  

Please con@nue to read 4 @mes a week with your child and sign 
their diaries. This helps all aspects of your children’s learning.  

If you have any ques@ons or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to 
me. 

Miss Cooper  
 

Diary Date  

Open evening – 19th and 
20th March  

 

Keep a look out on the school website 
and twi9er page: 

@WelbeckPS 

For regular updates on your children’s 
ac@vi@es in class and for school 
informa@on. 


